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Great Bardfield Primary School

Great Bardfield, Braintree, Essex CM7 4RN. Telephone (01371) 810252

www.greatbardfieldschool.com                                                        

admin@greatbardfield.essex.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Alison Kerrell  


20th April 2020
Dear Parents
I hope that this letter finds you and your family safe and well as we all continue to try to manage the circumstances that we find ourselves in. I am very aware that so many important events have had to be cancelled and arrangements changed due to the pandemic.
I last wrote to you on the 20th April and I am now able to share with you our plans for your child starting school with us in September. I am very sorry, but given the situation with Covid-19 it will not be possible to run our usual Induction Programme this half term. We will now be doing everything in the first four weeks of September. Sadly, we will not be able to carry out our Home Visits in September either but we do still want to meet you and your child and we will arrange an informal meeting with you in the first week of the autumn term. All of the dates are outlined in the enclosed Welcome Pack and there is also information on our school website. Do please be aware that these are subject to change given the circumstances with Covid-19 at that time. 
There is a wealth of information in the Welcome Pack and it will hopefully answer lots of your questions about your child starting school-we advise you to read it carefully as there is a lot to take in! We do realise that for many of you this will be an anxious time especially if this is your first experience of a child starting school. We are here to help and support you in any way we can. Mrs Leslie, in the office, looks after all matters to do with our pupils and her own little boy is starting school in September. She will be happy to answer any questions you have that cannot be answered in the pack. She works on Mondays and Thursdays. Do also check out our school website for information about our community; there is a special section about joining our school. 
We will also be able to give you lots of information at the Welcome Evening which will be at 7pm on Thursday 3rd September. There will be a chance to meet Mrs Atkinson, Mrs Hooper, other teachers and some of the governors at this meeting. I am very much looking forward to the opportunity to meet you in person (if I haven’t already). 
If there is anything at all you need help with don’t hesitate to contact us. 
Kind regards

Mrs Kerrell
Mrs Kerrell
Headteacher
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